Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
I would like to receive a copy of your current Market Position Statement for Adult Social Care and also the name and contact details for your Head of Commissioning for Adult Social Care.

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/179251/adult-social-care-market-position-statement-2014.pdf 

A further iteration is currently in draft form and will be available on our website once published.  Therefore, this information is exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with Section 22 of the Act.
The Head of Commissioning is Kate Galoppi – Kate.Galoppi@leicester.gov.uk
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

